
SEPTEMBER 2022 UPDATE

Dear FCC Family,

Thank you for participating in this journey of 
BOLD generosity that is making it possible to 
transform lives through the power of Jesus 
Christ, while at the same time, propel FCC into 
the next season of ministry. We are confident 
that we are honoring the Lord, His kingdom is 
advancing, and our hearts and lives are being 
enriched in many ways. 

For most of us – these are the largest steps in generosity we’ve ever attempted 
with God. But we’re overwhelmed by what God is doing in us, and through us. 
May we be even bolder and more committed to sharing the Gospel of Jesus to 
everyone in our community. 

We are approaching the midpoint of our 2-year BOLD Initiative and beginning on 
Sunday, September 18, we will lean in and focus on some key steps of Pursuing 
the BOLD Life. Through this message series, we will invite those who are new to 
the FCC family to join us in this exciting journey and experience the spiritual 
growth and joy that comes from boldly trusting God. We will also encourage 
those of you who have already made a BOLD commitment to trust in God’s 
faithfulness and finish strong, or even take another step that He is calling you 
to, for the sake of others. 

Thanking God for You,

To learn more about the BOLD initiative, watch stories, or make a commitment, visit fcchh.org/bold



220 kids participated 
in Adventure Week!

14,256 Meals packed for 
Lifeline Christian Mission 
to send to communities 
in Ukraine.

BOLD For Our Neighbor

BOLD For Christ

14 People have been
baptized into 
Christ!



GOAL UPDATES
 DECEMBER 4, 2021 - AUGUST 31, 2022

Primary Goal:  100% Engagment

Secondary Goal: $2.75 million

102
Total BOLD

Commitments

34
First-Time Givers

Since the Launch of BOLD

149
Total Number of Givers
Since the Launch of BOLD

$1.725M
total committed

to BOLD

$721K
Actual Giving

to Date

JOSE & MARY TREJO
“Show me your calendar and show 
me your checkbook and I’ll show 

you what you really treasure. For us, 
we wanted to treasure the Lord, so 
that made the decision easy.”

QUESTIONS REGARDING YOUR GIVING?
email: giving@fcchh.org

call: 937-236-8029

AUTOMATE THE IMPORTANT
set up automatic weekly or
monthly giving online at
www.fcchh.org/give

All giving to FCC from December 2021 thru December 2023 will go toward the BOLD initiative

We know we can expect great things from God. Take a Bold
next step and attempt something great with God as you trust

Him with your giving



When they saw the BOLDNESS  of Peter 
and John, and discovered that they were 
uneducated and ordinary men, they 
were amazed and recognized these men 
had been with Jesus.

ACTS 4:13

Father, give me confidence to listen to your promptings & openly 
share my story to your glory.

To allow my giving to change me.

God, there are so many hurting people in our lives. 
Show us how to meet them, help them, and introduce 
them to you. You can and will do miracles in their lives. 
Help us reach our community and spread your love.


